Volume 6 No 3 Summer 2024

# TRI CITY BRIDGE

## What's New?

## = or > 70%:

- Debbie & Jack Grasham, 77.08% on 8-15, 4 1/2 tables
- Tara Riffle & Kirk Roberts, 71.88 % on 8-8, 4 1/2 tables

## Special Thanks!

To Pat, Carol and Judie for working the arduous task of computer score keeping!

To Kirk for his continuous Directorship!.

#### **Schedule**

Chetco Activity Center Tuesdays & Thursdays at 12:30 PM

Newcomer Game -Mondays at 2:00, arrive by 1:45

### **Board:**

President Sandra Waddle, Vice President Carol Akin, Secretary Valerie Albi, Treasurer Debbie Grasham, & Member at Large Glenda Groff



Passed away on September 27, 2024 at the age of 94. She had not played Bridge regularly for a while but for those of us who had the opportunity to meet her at the table, she was a regal icon and an excellent Bridge player.



Diane and her husband, a retired Marine colonel, moved to Brookings in 1990, yes, thirty - four years ago. They chose a location where they could look out to sea. They enjoyed fishing and playing bridge together. Diane lost her husband of 55 years in 2006. She then filled her time as an active member of DAR, Red Shirts, the Marine Corps League, and party Bridge with the ladies.

Diane is survived by her four children Dana, Brett, Jan and Lynn, (all UC graduates she was proud to say), Dana and Jan from UCSB, Brett and Lynn, from UCLA and her nine accomplished grandchildren, including a doctor, and an aeronautical engineer.

We'll miss you Diane!

## May, June, July, & August Birthdays

Debbie Graham, Sunny Moshier, Valerie Albi, Jim Forbes, Glenda Groff, Betty McCormick, Karen Warwick, Margaret Mathison, Alan Mathison



Editor Sandra Waddle